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Outcome 2  
 
DEEWR Question No. EW82_08 
 
Senator Allison asked on 20 February 2008, EEWR Proof Hansard page 20. 
 
Question 
 
Digital Education Revolution 
 
Senator ALLISON—When can we expect the next audit? 
 
Ms Paul—I do not think that has been determined yet. I think this one is the important one to 
get the baseline. I would imagine we would be doing it on a pretty regular basis over a four-
year program. We can come back to you on that. 
 
Answer 
 
The frequency of audits has not yet been determined.  Further consideration of this issue will 
be given in the context of the roll out of the future rounds of the program.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




